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Secretary’s Report April 2025
Rachael Pagett

I would just like to start by thanking Ann for her time and dedication to the club over the last year. It really is a lot to take on and you can tell she is so passionate and wanting to do the best for RR. 
Thank you to our committee, for giving up your time to participate and ensure the smooth running of the club. 
Thank you to the coaches and helpers for all their hard work over the last year.

And then to our members, without you there wouldn’t be a club. Without you running wouldn’t be as fun.

One last thank you to all of our wonderful, positive and smiley volunteers for the St Neots Half, The Cross Country and the Frostbite, your time is appreciated by the organisers, the committee and all of the runners. Without the Marshall’s these races wouldn’t be possible.  

The club currently consists of 264 members and we currently have 19 interested in our Beginners course that will be returning on Monday 28th April, again if you can volunteer, your help is appreciated.


Thank you for having me as secretary over the last few months, although I feel I haven’t done much. I can’t always be around for the meetings due to my shift pattern but will try my best.  

Onto Malcolm for the treasurers report. 
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